
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

TicketReach Request Form 
 

Now in its 15th year, the APA’s TicketReach program provides opportunities for underserved 
members of the Abilene Community to experience the power of live orchestral music. Although 
a seat at one of our concerts cost as little as $15, that price is still out of reach for many families 
in the Big Country. Through TicketReach, non-profit organizations serve as a conduit between 
individuals of need and the Philharmonic. A non-profit may request tickets on behalf of an 
individual or group, and the Philharmonic is able to provide these tickets free of charge thanks 
to the donors and sponsors of this program. The non-profits can use the tickets as a field trip, 
an incentive, or simply as a break for those going through stressful times. 
 
 
Organization:              
 
Contact Name:            
 
Address:              
 
Phone:              
 
Email:               
 
Concert Requested:             
 
Number of Tickets:             
 

 
Please email this form to info@abilenephilharmonic.org or fax to 325.677.1299 
We will contact you with confirm your request. All requested tickets will be available under 
your organization’s name at the Abilene Convention Center box office two hours prior to the 
concert. 
 

Thank you!  

mailto:info@abilenephilharmonic.org

